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1. UWS Crew members are preparing for concrete placement for invert forming at MH near 800 5th St. 

2. 3531 Norwich Street Laydown site restoration pending the completion of the alleyway segment. 

3. Clarence Bostic (UWS Supervisor) shows the installed manhole location in the alleyway behind 3608 

Hardee Ave. 

4. Eastbound view of ongoing construction activities at 7th Street and Hardee Avenue – final pavement 

is tentatively scheduled for the end of January 2025.  


